
 

 

December 5, 2014 

Governor Mark Dayton 
130 State Capitol 
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Greg Hubinger 
Director, Legislative Coordinating Commission 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
State Office Building, Room 72 
St. Paul MN 55155 
 
Legislative Reference Library 
645 State Office Building       
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
 
Pursuant to Minn. Stat. §14.05, subd.5, please consider this correspondence as the report on obsolete, 
unnecessary and duplicative rules of the Minnesota Board of Animal Health, for the year 2014. Two copies of 
this report are being submitted to the MN Legislative Reference Library, and an electronic version is being 
submitted to the above address. 
 
The Board completed the process of rulemaking in 2013. 
 
At this time there are no obsolete, unnecessary or duplicative Board of Animal Health rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
William L. Hartmann, DVM, MS 
Executive Director and State Veterinarian 
Minnesota Board of Animal Health 
Desk: 651-201-6825 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, this information is available in alternative formats of communication upon request by calling 651-296-2942. 
TTY  users can call the Minnesota Relay Service at 711 or 1-800-627-3529.  The Board of Animal Health is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 

 

This document is made available electronically  
by the Minnesota Legislative Reference Library  
as part of an ongoing digital archiving project.  
http://www.leg.state.mn.us/lrl/lrl.asp 


